Bonham Road Dagenham RM8 3AR Tel: 020 3006 9888 Option 2

Mr Richard November - Headteacher E-mail: office@valenceprimaryschool.com Website: www.valenceprimaryschool.com

24th February 2025

Dear Parent/Carer



Our lovely Year 1 pupils would like to invite you to come and enjoy their Spring Sing assembly.

They have been working extremely hard and cannot wait to show off their acting and singing skills!

We will be doing two performances on:

Bonham Site: Tuesday 11^{th} March – Pearl and Sapphire Class – 9.15am and 2.10pm.

Please enter via the school carpark to the Gym.

St. George's Site: Wednesday 12th March- Pearl and Sapphire Class — 9.15am and 2.10pm.

Please enter via the year 5 door.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Kindest regards, The Year 1 Team











